
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  
 

 
 
 

September 2017 

Children of Hope Child Development Center 

Come on, Fall! 

 

Even though the temperatures are still high, 

we are going to jump into fall here at 

preschool and so begins my favorite time of 

year.  Apples, leaves, pumpkins, yummy 

foods…bring it on! 

 

As you know I spent two days in August at 

the First Things First Early Childhood Summit.  

This annual conference was stellar this year.  A 

highlight of my time there was spent with Dr. 

Junlei Li from The Fred Rogers Center.  

Growing up in Pittsburgh, PA, Mr. Rogers was 

our city’s treasure.  It was so wonderful to see 

and hear of the wonderful work in early 

childhood still being done by Dr. Li and others 

at The Fred Rogers Center, in and around my 

hometown and around the world.  I can’t wait 

to share these lessons and ideas with my staff 

and our students.  Really good stuff!  I left the 

conference feeling inspired, invigorated and 

most of all validated, as the work we do here 

in these most important years of brain 

development was affirmed. 

 

Here we come Fall…we are ready for you! 

 

Mrs. H 
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Lynn Hockenberger  

Preschool  Director  

Upcoming Events 

 NO SCHOOL 
Monday, September 4 

 SHOW & TELL NIGHT 
Tuesday, September 5 

 NEW ENRICHMENTS 

 CHAPEL 
September 13 & 14 

 SCHOOL PICTURE 
DAYS  
September 19 & 20 

 SCHOLASTIC BOOK 
FAIR 
Week of October 23rd 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 

CHAPEL 

 
With Pastor Steve and Ms. Kathy 

Wednesday, 9/13 

Thursday, 9/14 
Lesson:  God Made Me 

Song:  This Little Light of Mine 

 
Optional Chapel Offering 

 

Chapel offerings will be donated this year to 

Kyrene Family Resource Center and 

Arizona Needy Newborns.  Children can 

bring donations such as toothpaste, soap, 

pasta, cereal, rice, canned fruits & vegetables, 

tuna, peanut butter, skeins of yarn, beanie 

babies (new or used), newborn diapers, etc. to 

Chapel and these items will be delivered by 

Esperanza members who have partnered with 

them.   

 

NEW!  Any monetary offerings during the fall 

will be given to Lutheran Disaster Relief for 

Hurricane Harvey aid.   

 

LUNCH BUNCH 

 
Available Daily 

Sign up at Office 

Pick Up at 12:30pm:  $10 

Pick Up at 1:30pm:    $15 

Pick Up at 2:00pm:    $20 
 

3’s and Pre-K  

  Great way for kids to foster friendships.   

Plan a day with some friends! 

 

*No Lunch Bunch on Tuesday, 9/19 due 

to staff training 

DO SOME HOLIDAY SHOPPING  
and help our school at the same time! 

 

Scholastic Book Fair   
October 23-27 
Take a shift – see Amanda Ohlgren, Max & Charlie’s 
mom, in Mrs. Luken’s Room for ways to help 
 

 Butter Braids 
Orders: October 17-31 
Delivery:  November 16 



https://goo.gl/4Gz9vS


 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Location: 

Jace's Defender's at Kyrene Monte Vista 
 Blood Mobile in Parking Lot 

15221 S. Ray Rd. 
Phoenix, AZ 85048 

 

Date: 

Friday - September 29th 2017 

Hours of Operation: 

09:00 AM - 01:00 PM MST 
 

Jace is a Children of Hope graduate who is fighting leukemia.  His brother, Brig, is now in Mrs. 
K’s Toddler Class and is the 4th family member to come through our program.    

 

FREE LUNCH BUNCH will be offered during your donation time  

SAY CHEESE!  It’s School Picture Day! 

 

 

Tuesday, September 19th 
Wednesday, September 20th 

 
More info from Shannon Allen Photography coming soon! 

 
 



Please make drop off and pick up times with your child 
Cell Phone Free Zones ☺ 
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ENRICHMENT CLASSES 
11:30am – 2:00pm  

Bring a sack lunch   For 3’s and Pre-K Students 
$110 for each session    Sign up in the Preschool Office 

 

Squishy Squash:  Wednesdays 
9/06, 9/13, 9/20, 9/27, 10/04, 10/18 and 10/25 

 

Join Mrs. K and Mrs. Q for some art and cooking fun…all with fall 

gourds…pumpkin, squash, zucchini and even pickles!  This interactive 

class is always a favorite!  Not recommended for children with food 

allergies.   

 

 

Sports Mania:   Mondays 
9/11, 9/18, 9/25, 10/02, 10/23, 10/30 and 11/06 

Mrs. Luken and Mrs. A will get your child moving during this class as 

they enjoy various sports and physical activities.  Mrs. Luken has lots of 

coaching experience…perfect for your active child! 

 
 

   
 



              
 

     

 
Like our Page to stay informed! 

 
Also, join our Private Group to see photos and info 

Children of Hope Preschool/ 
Child Development Center of Ahwatukee 

 
 
 

Children of Hope Preschool/Child Dev Ctr of Ahwatukee 

 

Keep those labels coming!  This program is ending but labels 

marked “Labels for Education” will continue to be accepted 

until they are gone.  Check your products!   Thank you! 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 


